
Vote NO on SB 0018 

This Bill puts all Pharmacy customers at risk. I went to the local CVS last week to 
pick up a prescription. The pharmacy was on lunch break. By the time they 
opened up there were seven people standing in line to pick up prescriptions. 
Situation was fairly chaotic and the pharmacy staff was trying to keep up with 
people in line to get prescriptions.Pharmacists should not have the added 
responsibility of vaccinating children. This should be the exclusive responsibility 
of the pediatricians. 

This is a bad bill and should be stopped.  

Linda Diefenbach 
Middletown, MD


